
      

 
 

Claire Davies 
Little Melton Primary School 
School Lane  
Little Melton   
Norwich  
Norfolk  
NR9 3AD       

 
26th June 2018 

 
Dear Claire,        
 

afPE Quality Mark for Physical Education & Sport - Distinction 
 
Thank you for your re-application for the Quality Mark for Physical Education & Sport award. 
 
The assessment panel has considered your application, together with the feedback from the 
validation visit, and afPE is delighted to award your school the Quality Mark with Distinction for 
‘demonstrating outstanding commitment to improvement in Physical Education and Sport’.  
 
Your award is valid for three years, commencing July 2018. 
 
Your validator has outlined the following development targets: 
 

 Further attempts to work closely with the secondary feeder school/s. This has been 
attempted with little success before where the secondary school/s have been invited to 
events and CPD but have not responded, but I would recommend pursuing this as it will 
enhance the transfer process. 

 The more formal use of year 5/6 as mentors for year 3/4 play leaders. This will support 
the soft skills of leadership and responsibility for their future aspirations.  

 
You will receive a certificate, an engraved plaque and your school will also be listed on the afPE 
Quality Mark webpage. In addition the Association will submit a report to the Department for 
Education (DfE) which will include details of the successful applicants.  
 
On behalf of the Association, I would like to offer you our congratulations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sue Wilkinson MBE 
afPE Chief Executive Officer 


